
Meeting Summary 
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: SEPTEMBER 13, 2022 

 

 

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE 
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,  

and spreading success through networks and other strategies. 
 

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE 
Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews 
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted from 
communities/Divisions of Family Practice and Specialists 
interested in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are 
details of approved funding for ‘new and ongoing’ projects 
from the meeting.  

• FP Psych Collaboration – South Island 
• AMHSU – East Kootenay 
• Care Crisis Dialogue – Kootenay Boundary 
• Complex Discharge Process – Northern Health 
• Dialectic Behavioural Therapy - Vancouver 
• Smoking Cessation – Legacy for Airway Health - Vancouver 
• Indigenizing CBT Skills – CBT Skills Group - Provincial 

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES 
Proposals Summary Report 
Laura Anderson presented a summary of project work 
happening and highlighted trends and opportunities for 
improvement. 

The committee inquired if SCC has influence over the work 
being chosen. It was clarified that Shared Care does not put 
forward calls for proposals targeting specific patient 
populations. 

The table also inquired what happens to stalled projects. The 
existing process includes a follow-up and a limit placed on 
extensions. A firm policy to recover funding for stalled projects 
has not yet been established. 

SCC Strategic Plan – 2022/23 Work Plan 
Adrian Leung and Laura Anderson presented the framework for 
the SCC strategic plan, providing an overview of SCC’s mandate 
in engaging physicians and health care leaders to realize 
sustainable improvements on a local level, as well as at a wider 
system level.  
 
The committee noted that the work plan is influenced by 
governing bodies and the PMA negotiation results. 
 
Further feedback from the committee included:  
 
• A concern regarding the reduced allocation of funds to the 
older adults initiative, which is a growing issue.  
• Concerns about IHI applications being declined and receiving 
feedback on budget limits. A comment was made that if the 

budget can support the increased scholarship demand, it 
should be adjusted/reviewed.  
• The table discussed reallocation opportunities and noted 
further offline discussions are required.  
• Improved alignment is needed between the JCC Cultural 
Safety & Humility work with the health authorities.  
 
The committee then separated into smaller breakout rooms to 
discuss the innovation portfolio, requirements to maximize the 
increasing impact portfolio, and shifting focus to meet the 
direction of the PSC.   
 
Adrian Leung, Laura Anderson, and SCC staff will review 
breakout room discussions and committee feedback with the 
co-chairs, with an aim to develop workplan recommendations 
for the October 18 SCC meeting. 
 


